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2024 Civic Association 
Dues Information

	 The annual dues drive for the H460 Civic 
Association begins on January 1. Dues for 
2024 remain at $75. For $6.25 per month, Civic 
Association member benefits include:

	 Large Item Pickup: A designated day 
for curbside service from a professional trash 
removal company for items not accepted as part 
of regular trash service. Compared with $300 for 
a dumpster rental, this event is the most popular 
event with H460 residents and many feel it is 
worth membership dues for this 
one event.

	 4th of July Parade & 
Carnival: H460 residents of all 
ages join together for a patriotic 
celebration beginning with a 
parade of bike riders and walk-
ers through the neighborhood 
and culminating in a festive 
event featuring food, games 
and music.

	 Civic Association Member 
Events TBD: Neighborhood 
families gather in Arapaho 
Park to enjoy entertainment 
and the opportunity to socialize with each other. 
Previously the neighborhood picnic.

	 Garage Sale, Neighborhood Cleanup, 
Food Trucks & Welcome Committee: These 
events and committees are low-
cost but do have budgets associ-
ated with signage, materials and 
advertising.

President’s Letter
	 With the start of the new year, I would like to call out a few key items 
discussed in our December planning meeting:
	 • 	 If you were concerned about H460 dues, you can rest assured that there 

will not be any increase in dues for 2024. With adjustments made in 
certain areas last year, we are able to work within the dues received and 
support all H460 planned activities.

	 • 	 While we did stay within budget for all activities, expenses for cer-
tain activities have increased dramatically over the years. Large Item 
Pickup (LIP) and the community picnic are the primary areas impacted. 
LIP remains in the schedule as planned. However, due to the increased 
expense of catering for the community picnic, the fact that we cannot 
use Arapahoe Park electricity, and the unpredictable turnout, we are 
considering other alternatives, such as movie nights at the park, and 
other family-oriented activities. Fourth of July activities are expected 
to remain the same. 

	 • 	 Finally, due to the difficulty in finding appropriate space for the recy-
cling activity, we would like to tag-team with the Metrum Credit Union, 

as we did last year, rather than plan a separate 
event. This allows us access to the same recycle 
processes, and removes any additional coordina-
tion and expense for the H460 community.
	 The H460 community remains a popular 
environment for current families and an attrac-
tive community for new families. As we start 
the new year, your Board will continue to work 
hard to ensure it remains that. As always, please 
reach out to us at Board@H460.org should you 
have and questions or concerns.
	 If you have any questions about serving, 
please reach out to Board@H460.org. 

— Stan Sudduth, President, 
H460 Civic Association

H460 Civic Association Meeting:
The monthly board meeting will be held the 

first Thursday of the month, on January 4th, 2024 at 6:45 p.m.
In person: Metrum Community Credit Union, 6980 S. Holly Cir., Centennial
	 Online: Google Meet link posted at https://www.h460.org

Find minutes from previous board meetings at: 
https://www.h460.org/documents/minutes 

For the most recent report of Civic Association finances, visit https://www. 
h460.org/documents/financials or email questions to treasurer@h460.org 

continued on page 2



Highlands 460 
Civic Association

board@h460.org
P.O. Box 2252, Centennial, CO 80161

H460 Message Line: 720-644-6448

BOARD OFFICERS

President: Stan Sudduth.....................stan@h460.org

Vice President: Jasen Garrett........... jasen@h460.org

Treasurer: Allen Duet.......................allen@h460.org

Secretary: Shawn Gallego.............. shawn@h460.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT LARGE CONTACTS

Communication/Newsletter: Carrie Reger
	   communication@h460.org & news@h460.org

Covenant Review Committee (CRC): Stan Sudduth
		  ...................................................crc@h460.org

Technology: Open............................board@h460.org

COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS 
Volunteering for the H460 Civic Association is a fun 
and easy way to do something for your community and 
meet great people in the neighborhood along the way. 
If you are interested in giving a few hours of your time, 
current interest areas include: events, governance, 
technology (website, database, general), and communi-
cation (newsletter, social media). If you have a specific 
interest you would like to lead and don’t see listed here, 
we welcome suggestions. Contact us at board@460.
org, and we will connect you with a role. 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR
Carrie Reger....................................... news@h460.org

Highlands Highlights is published monthly by the 
Highlands 460 Civic Association, a non-profit homeown-
ers association. The deadline for news articles and com-
munity related announcements is the 10th of the month 
before the following month’s issue. Articles should be 
emailed to news@H460.org All articles must be approved 
by the editor for publication. 

Please contact Newsletter Connections directly regarding 
advertising. Appearance of an advertisement in this pub-
lication does not constitute a recommendation or endorse-
ment by the publisher or the association of the goods or 
services offered therein. The opinions expressed in this 
newsletter are those of the individual authors and not of 
the Board of Directors of your association or the publish-
er. Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors intend to 
provide any professional service or opinion through this 
publication.

Contact the Covenant 
Review Committee

Email: crc@h460.org
Postal address: 
H460 Covenant Review Committee
P.O. Box 2252, Centennial, CO 80161
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Perimeter Landscaping 
& Entry Islands

The Southern Metropolitan District 
(SMD) is a special taxing district 
responsible for the maintenance of the 
perimeter landscaping and the five entry 
islands to Highlands 460. Its website 
is www.SouthernMetroDistrict.com. 
For current information on upcoming 
meetings and other information please 
refer to the website. The Chairman 
of the Board is Ed Quinn who can be 
reached at Ed@EdQuinnSite.com and  
303-807-7688.

Listen to City Council Meetings
	 We would like to encourage you to attend some upcoming City Council meetings. 
If you don’t feel like coming to the City Offices you can listen to the meetings in real 
time through the City website. Here’s what you need to know. City Council study ses-
sions begin at 6 p.m. and the regular meetings start at 7 p.m. in the Council Chambers 
of the Centennial Civic Center located at 13133 East Arapahoe Rd. If you would like to 
listen to the live audio of the meeting visit www.centennialco.gov go to Online Services, 
Listen to Meetings under the Stay in Touch column. The live audio button appears next 
to the word ‘agenda’ when the meeting begins. You may need to refresh your screen if 
you do not immediately see the link.

Dues Information, continued from front page

Advertise in this Newsletter!
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  
of the month for the next month’s issue,  
except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   

Newsletter Connections: 303-979-7499  
or info@newsletterconnections.com 

To find ad rates and discounts, go to  
NewsletterConnections.com or scan QR code. 

Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommendation or endorsement 
by the publisher or the association of the goods or services offered therein. The opinions expressed in this 
newsletter are those of the individual authors and not of the Board of Directors of your association or the 
publisher. Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or opinion 
through this publication. 

	 Communication & Technology: Tools allowing the Civic Association to 
operate the organization and communicate information to homeowners. These 
include Google Workspace (includes website & email), Sendgrid email commu-
nications, phone line, monthly newsletters, and accounting software
	 Insurance, Legal, & Administration: Fees associated with banking, equip-
ment storage, PO Box, and insurance coverage required by the organization’s 
bylaws.
	 In order to be eligible for all events, member dues must be paid by May 
15. Payment options available include credit card via Stripe, Venmo and check. 
Visit h460.org or use the QR code linked directly to the membership page on 
the website.

Contact Information and Preferences: 
New and Updates
	 Our communications team would like to keep our resident records updated. 
If you are new to the neighborhood or have had a change in email address or 
phone number, email communication@h460.org, and we will update the data-
base accordingly.

Stay away from what might have been, and look at what can be.
–Marsha Petrie Sue
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School News
Explore the latest info from the neighborhood public schools for H460:

	Ford Elementary School: 
	https://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/ford
	• Winter Break: No School Dec. 25, 2023 - Jan. 5, 2024
	• Non-Student Day: Jan. 8, 2024
	• Martin Luther King Jr. Day - 
	   No School January 16, 2024

	Powell Middle School: 
	https://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/
	powell-middle-school
	• Winter Break: No School Dec. 25, 2023 - Jan. 5, 2024
	• Non-Student Day: Jan. 8, 2024
	• Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
	   No School January 16, 2024

	Arapahoe High School: 
	https://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/
arapahoe-high-school

	 • Winter Break - No School Dec. 25, 2023 - Jan. 5, 2024
		            • Non-Student Day - Jan. 8, 2024
	                 • Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
	                   No School January 16, 2024

Message Line
	 Email is the best way to communicate with the civic association 
board, but if you prefer to leave a message, please call 720-644-6448.

Need to 
Update Your Will?

We specialize 
in wills and trusts,

estate planning and probate.
Free initial consultation.

Evening and Saturday 
appointments available.
Call 303-794-5901

Patrick M. Plank
Attorney at Law

26 W.  Dry Creek Cir., Suite 420
Littleton, CO 80120

www.denverwills.com
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303-835-6913

Tax Preparation: Accurate and efficient filing to ensure
you get the most out of your returns.

Tax Planning: Strategic planning to minimize liabilities
and optimize financial outcomes.

Bookkeeping: Stay organized with meticulous
bookkeeping services tailored to your needs.

New Business Start-Up: Navigate the complexities of
tax compliance for a smooth business launch.

LOCAL EXPERTISE      RELIABLE SERVICE

www.jnltax.com info@jnltax.com

6500 South Quebec St, 
Suite 300, Centennial CO

TAX SEASON IS HERE!

Services Tailored for individuals and small businessesGET A SPARKLING CLEAN HOUSE!

-RESIDENTIAL CLEANING

-TRUCK MOUNTED CARPET 
 & UPHOLSTERY CLEANING

WEEKLY, BI-WEEKLY, MONTHLY, MOVE IN/OUT

-BONDED & INSURED

SERVICE GUARANTEE: If you’re unhappy with an
area we’ve cleaned, we’ll return and clean it again!

LETICIA & JESUS
720-732-4698

FREE ESTIMATES, CALL TODAY!

20 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

Covenant Review 
Committee and Governance
	 Winter months usually come with a slow-down in 
activities for the CRC. But we would like to remind 
everyone of a few things:
	 •	 Maintenance of yards and property in general 

remains important, particularly sidewalk snow 
removal. Please ensure sidewalks are clear with-
in 24 hours after snow.

	 •	 If you are walking your dog, please pick-up after 
the dog and avoid leaving it in the snow.

	 •	 If you are planning any outdoor changes, remem-
ber to contact the CRC with your request before 
moving forward. While construction activity is 
lite in the winter months we would like to ensure 
all exterior changes remain approved within 
Covenant requirements

	 We are still looking for more volunteers for the 
CRC. If you are interested in joining the committee, or 
just have questions about the CRC, you may reach us at 
CRC@H460.org.

In the New Year, never forget to thank your 
past years because they enabled you to reach today! 

Without the stairs of the past, 
you cannot arrive at the future!

–Mehmet Murat Ildan
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1. Review and Update Your Budget: Assess your income, expens-
es, and savings goals. Make necessary adjustments to accom-
modate any changes in your financial situation.

2. Evaluate and Adjust Investments: Analyze your investment 
portfolio. Ensure it aligns with your risk tolerance and long-
term goals. Consider consulting a qualified financial advisor to 
optimize your investment strategy. 

3. Use FSA Dollars and Make HSA Contributions: If you have a 
high deductible health plan (HDHP), explore maximizing your 
health savings account (HSA) contributions. In 2024, the max-
imum contribution for an individual HSA is $4,150, and the 
maximum for a family is $8,300. If you are 55 or older, you can 
contribute an additional $1,000.

4. Emergency Fund Boost: Aim to have at least three to six 
months’ worth of living expenses in your emergency fund. It 
provides a financial safety net in case of unexpected events.

5. Retirement Savings Reassessment: Confirm you’re contribut-
ing enough to meet your retirement goals. Take advantage of 
employer-sponsored plans and tax-advantaged accounts.

6. Insurance Review: Assess your insurance coverage, including 
health, life, and property. Adjust based on changes in your cir-
cumstances to ensure adequate protection. 

7. Debt Reduction Strategy: Develop or refine a plan to reduce 
high-interest debt. Prioritize paying off debts to free up more 
money for saving and investing. 

Master Your Finances in 2024:  A Quick Checklist for Financial Success
As we usher in the new year, it’s crucial to take stock of our financial health and set the stage for a prosperous future.   

Here is a concise financial checklist to ensure you’re on the right track in 2024:

Remember, financial success is an ongoing process. Revisit this checklist throughout the year and adjust your financial strategy as needed. 
Rely on us as a resource. We are always available to assist you with deadlines or other issues. We are also happy to collaborate with your CPA, 

attorney, and other professionals you work with to help ensure that you are prepared for the coming year.

Charlotte K Jay, Financial Advisor, 303-260-7494, cjay@jayfinancialgroup.com 
5601 S Broadway Suite 395, Littleton, CO 80121, www.jayfinancialgroup.com    

This checklist was created using various sources including generative artificial intelligence  
output from ChatGPT. All output used in this checklist has been verified by the author/advisor. 

Securities and advisory services offered through Commonwealth Financial Network®, Member FINRA/SIPC, a Registered Investment  
Adviser. Fixed insurance products and services are separate from and not offered through Commonwealth Financial Network.

Start today to help secure a brighter financial future in 2024!

Get Social With Us
	 Social media is a great way to connect 
with neighbors and build community. 
Highlands 460 has social media pages that allow members 
to reach out in real time, and communicate with others in 
our neighborhood. The Civic Association Board will also 
post important information between monthly newsletters. 
Please consider joining our Facebook group (https://www.
facebook.com/groups/h460residentgroup) and/or follow-
ing our neighborhood on Nextdoor (https://nextdoor.com/
neighborhood/thehighlands460--centennial--co). 

Free Entrance Days 
In The National Parks
	 Come experience the national parks! On six days in 
2024, all National Park Service sites that charge an entrance 
fee will offer free admission to everyone. Mark your calen-
dar for these entrance fee–free dates in 2024:
	 •	 January 15: Birthday of Martin Luther King, Jr.
	 •	 April 20: First day of National Park Week
	 •	 June 19: Juneteenth National Independence Day
	 •	 August 4: Anniversary Great American Outdoors 

Act
	 •	 September 28: National Public Lands Day
	 •	 November 11: Veterans Day

—https://www.nps.gov/
planyourvisit/fee-free-parks.htm

Newsletter Contributions
	 Neighbors, we want to hear from YOU! We welcome articles 
and ideas for the Highlands Highlights newsletter. Tap into your 
inner author, and send us your thoughts, neighborhood news, pic-
tures of the neighborhood, or something you would like to share 
with our neighbors. Note: the deadline for articles in the January 
newsletter is December 3. Send articles and photos to the editor at 
news@h460.org.

Trivia Night by Games & Trivia 
Entertainment (G.A.T.E.)
	 Alpha Charlie’s is located on Peoria and Arapahoe Rd in the 
DTC area. Come join G.A.T.E. (Games and Trivia Entertainment) 
for some interactive trivia style games that build community and 
enjoyment through competition. With weekly game styles, one of 
the best and energetic hosts in Colorado, amazing drinks and drink 
specials, and some of the best food in the area. Come see what 
you’ve been missing with this Interactive Trivia Night.
	 Occasionally designated as a THEMED Trivia Night. These 
nights will be based on movies, books, shows, and other fan favor-
ite subjects. Attendees are encouraged to come dressed in theme 
and prepared for an interactive and fun evening!
	 Tickets are FREE and not required to participate the night of 
the Trivia. However pre-registering on Eventbrite will help guaran-
tee your team has seating and it will enter your team for a chance 
to win a prize! Check in with the host upon arrival to get more 
information. —https://www.eventbrite.com
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Another Home
Painted by

Home
First
Painting Co.

303-909-2357
Free Estimates

Dave Bender
(303) 909-2357

Quality Workmanship...Superior Results

Free Estimates
Insured

References Available
Locally Owned

and Operated Since 1990
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Dave Bender
(303) 909-2357

Quality Workmanship...Superior Results

Free Estimates
Insured

References Available
Locally Owned

and Operated Since 1990

See us on Nextdoor!

SERVING CCEENNTTEENNNNIIAALL  &&  CCOOLLOORRAADDOO FRONT RANGE

Providing Services 
The Military Way, With

Respect, Integrity & Trust!

American & Veteran Owned
Residential & Commercial Services

centennial@jdog.com
jdogsouthdenver.comMENTION THIS AD AND GET 10% OFF!

Hank McClellan

720.549.0911

Events & News from Our 
Community Outside of H460
ARAPAHOE COUNTY
	 News and events can be found at: arapahoegov.com.

CITY OF CENTENNIAL
	 News and events can be found at: centennialco.gov.

SOUTH SUBURBAN PARKS & RECREATION
Call for Art: Puma Park
	 The South Suburban Public Art Committee announced an 
opportunity for a new permanent art installation at Puma Park. 
Colorado artists are invited to submit proposals for projects by 
January 18, 2024. Art under consideration will be durable, safe, 
and harmonious with the surrounding natural and recreational 
spaces. Artwork will be selected by the Public Art Committee, 
a group of citizen volunteers with diverse interests in public art. 
The South Suburban Board of Directors provides final approval 
for art selections. Visit the Call to Art page on the SSPRD page 
to learn more and apply.
	 Additional news and events can be found at: ssprd.org

STREETS OF SOUTHGLENN
	 News and events can be found at: shopsouthglenn.com

January is my favorite month when the light is plainest, 
least colored. And I like the feeling of beginnings.

–Anne Truitt

Denver USA Gap Year Fair 2024
Sunday, January 21, 2024, 1 - 4 p.m.
Arapahoe High School, 2201 E Dry Creek Rd Centennial
	 Don’t miss the opportunity to meet gap year program pro-
viders, counselors, and alumni from all over the world. Join us 
to get the most up-to-date information about exploring gap year 
options. Whether you’re dreaming of Spanish language immer-
sion in Costa Rica, rock climbing in the American Southwest, 
or pursuing a virtual internship from the comfort of your living 
room, there are so many gap year options to choose from!
	 Both gap year program providers and counselors will be 
available to speak with you directly and answer any questions 
you might have, like:
	 •	 Who takes a gap year?
	 •	 What gap year experiences might be the right fit for me?
	 •	 When should I start planning my gap year?
	 •	 Where can I go during my gap year?
	 •	 Why are so many students taking gap time now?
	 •	 Does taking a gap year before college affect your admis-

sion chances?
	 •	 How can I afford a gap year?

—https://www.eventbrite.com
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CCoonnttaacctt  uuss  iiff  yyoouu  aarree  iinntteerreesstteedd  
iinn  ppllaacciinngg  aann  aadd  iinn  tthhiiss  nneewwsslleetttteerr!!  
OOuurr  FFeebbrruuaarryy  ddeeaaddlliinnee  iiss  JJaannuuaarryy  1155tthh..  

NEWSLETTER
CONNECTIONS

SSaammee  GGrreeaatt  CCoommppaannyy,,  
OOwwnneerr  &&  EEmmppllooyyeeeess......  

JJuusstt  AA  NNeeww  NNaammee!! 330033--997799--77449999
iinnffoo@@nneewwsslleetttteerrccoonnnneeccttiioonnss..ccoomm
NNeewwsslleetttteerrCCoonnnneeccttiioonnss..ccoomm
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newsletter publisher

L asertype
C olorado
Your neighborhood 

PPrreevviioouussllyy::

PPrreevviioouussllyy::  CCoolloorraaddoo  LLaasseerrttyyppee

How To Travel On Snow
Skiing
	 With over 30 ski areas to choose from in Colorado, there is 
truly terrain for every kind of skier and snowboarder. All levels 
and budgets can be accommodated. There are smaller slopes 
perfect for learning the craft, and big giant playgrounds that 
keep everyone in your group entertained for days.
Cross Country Skiing
	 Downhill isn’t the only way to enjoy skiing in the Rocky 
Mountains. Nordic skiing, more often referred to as cross coun-
try skiing, is fantastic across the state. There are Nordic centers 
near all the favorite ski towns and resorts, plus endless miles of 
trails in the national forests to peruse on your own accord.
Snowshoeing
	 Most of the aforementioned Nordic centers in Colorado 
provide access to snowshoers on their multi-use trails. Many 
will even have snowshoe rentals available, as do many ski 
resorts. It’s not uncommon for ski areas to allow snowshoeing 
on some of their cat trails (greens), or even have separate trails 
completely for these winter hikers.
Snowbiking
	 When written as one word, snowbiking technically implies 
no motor. A Snowbike® is a registered trademark that’s used to 
glide down the slopes, similar to downhill skiing. You can rent 
snowbikes at a few places locally, and there are even some ski 
resorts that allow them on their chairlifts, such as Breckenridge 
Ski Resort. You then ride down the mountain as you would 
on your skis or snowboard, except your sitting down on a 
Snowbike®.

Snow Biking 
	 When snow biking is written as two words, it implies it has 
a motor. These are sort of like snowmobiles and are used in a 
similar fashion. There are some snow biking competitions and 
you could use them in the backcountry (uphill, downhill, on the 
flats) the same as you would a snowmobile. This version is not 
a registered trademark and technically needs a space between 
them, snow bike, however, you still might see it improperly 
referred to as a snowbike with one word.
Fat Biking
	 These are bicycles with fat tires and thick treads that are 
suitable for riding on packed snow. They are becoming more 
popular in mountain towns, and you can often see someone rid-
ing along for fun or transportation. There are even competitions 
held. There are some shops in select towns that will rent you a 
fat bike to use for a fun day off the ski slopes.
Snowkiting
	 Snowkiting is very similar to kiteboarding on water. 
However, you’ll use skis or a snowboard instead of a surfboard. 
It’s simpler to master kiteboarding since snow supplies less 
friction than water. Do note that snowkiting lessons do require 
you already have a snow kite and harness available.
	 Many people attempt snowkiting on frozen lakes, such as 
Lake Dillon in Summit County. An advantage is that this skill 
can be later applied to kiteboarding on the water during the 
warmer, summer weather.

–https://www.uncovercolorado.com/



Furnace inspection w/ CO detection - $49.99.
Emporia Home Services, Your local HVAC Com-
pany. 303-909-2018. (parts/addit. labor not included) 
Haul It 4 Less. All junk removal and hot tubs. Fur-
niture, yard debris, garage, rental & estate clean 
outs. Peter 303-249-1980. www.haulit4less.com 
Mile High Home Services - Profession-
al Cleaning Service accepting new clients.  
Thorough, reliable w/ competitive rates. Please 
call Susan: 303-794-6805.

New World Handyman 720-518-4779. We’re 
able to help with most household needs. We 
specialize in many residential  Interior/exterior 
needs.  No job is to small. Let us help with your 
“ Honey Do” list. 
Mile High Home Services - Professional 
Cleaning Service accepting new clients.  
Thorough, reliable w/ competitive rates. Please 
call Susan: 303-794-6805. 
Highlands Pride Ptg, Inter/Exterior- 303-738-9203

Gutter Cleaning and Handyman. Your one 
man handyman. Nate Block 303-520-3874.
Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363
Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for 14 yrs. Competitive rates. Free es- 
timate. 720-422-8139
OB PAINTING. Interior/Exterior. Free Est. Call 
today!  30 years in business! Rob: 303-986-8198
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Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Newsletter Connections at 303-979-7499 or info@newsletterconnections.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at NewsletterConnections.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee.

CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at NewsletterConnections.com.

“Just Do It” Day, 
January 24
	 National “Just Do It” Day is a day dedicated to taking action 
and getting things done. It encourages individuals to overcome 
procrastination, set goals, and be productive. It serves as a 
reminder to stop making excuses and start accomplishing tasks 
and achieving ones goals.
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720.593.9355 > StellerRealEstate.com

Happy New Year from Your Neighborhood Experts!

We’ve helped 2,300+ clients sell and buy
homes in Metro Denver and beyond!

The Steller Group is as advertised. They 
supported me in every step of my home sale by 
providing me with all the services I needed to 
downsize, get packed and unpacked, remove all 
the items to be recycled, donated or just plain 
trashed. After Steller staged my home, they listed 
it and it sold over a weekend. You will be very 
satis�ed with their service, they made the sale of 
my home easy.
                                    - Jan P. (May 2023)

We found The Steller Group quick to respond, 
professional, knowledgeable, well prepared, 
comfortable, and approachable.
                                          -Greg B. (October 2023)

They were always ahead of schedule when it came to telling us what to expect, what’s next, how the process 
works, and the best way to get things done. They took such great care with all that he did.                                                                       
                -Rick and Beth M. (October 2023)       

I would recommend them to everyone I know to 
sell their home. The whole process from beginning 
to end was seamless. 
                                           -Vicki F. (August 2023)


